
For more information, visit 
christchurchcitylibraries.com

What: Join Jenny Pattrick for a special interactive,  
toe-tapping storytime featuring their enchanting  

The Very Important Godwit. 
When: Saturday 20 August, 2pm–3pm

Fly in with the whole family to enjoy a 
musical storytelling extravaganza!

Storytime for songbirds

This free event will 

be held at Te Hāpua: 

Halswell Centre, 

341 Halswell Road, 

Christchurch.


